

St Joseph's School, Waroona

14 Millar Street, Waroona, WA, 6215 (PO Box 129, Waroona)

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500

admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

St Joey's Weekly

	Events	
Friday 17 March	Jumping Joey's 3 Year Old Playgroup @ 8:45 am NAPLAN for Years 3 & 5 Year 2 Story Dogs	Our aspiration is for students to demonstrate sustained growth in Numeracy and Literacy and improved levels of collective wellbeing within our Catholic community.
Monday 20 March	St Joseph's Day Mass @ 9am NAPLAN for Years 3 & 5 National Harmony Day (please wear orange to school)	MAKING JESUS REAL! GREET, TREAT AND SPEAK (GTS)
Tuesday 21 March	Breakfast Club NAPLAN for Years 3 & 5 Don't forget to get your Easter Raffle tickets back!	How we great, treat and speak to each other is so important. We call this GTS, and it is linked to our Kindness Virtue. We think about greeting people kindly, treating them kindly and speaking to them Kindly. This was the Second Great Commandment of Jesus:
Wednesday 22 March	NAPLAN for Years 3 & 5 Canteen open for lunch orders Volunteers: Karen Ruben, Lyn Gilbert, Tash Armstrong	Love your neighbour as yourself. This means that we should treat other people as we would want them to treat us: with Kindness, Care and Compassion.
Thursday 23 March	Breakfast Club NAPLAN for Years 3 & 5 Year 1 Story Dogs	St Joseph's School Waroona

St Patrick's Day:

All families are invited to celebrate St Patrick's Day Mass on Sunday 19th March at the annual Commissioning Mass. Staff, School Advisory Board (SAC) members, P & F Executive members and Semester 1 Student Leaders/ Class Reps are requested to attend Mass at 8:30 am where we will be also joined by local parish members. Class Reps/Student Leaders will be presented their badges here. Please wear GREEN to celebrate!

P & F Easter Raffle:

Last week the P & F sent home a note asking for families to donate Easter prizes for their annual raffle plus raffle tickets to either purchase or sell. Extra tickets are available at the school office and donations are due back by Tuesday 4 April. The raffle will be drawn on the last day of term, Thursday, 6 April.

National Harmony Day: National Harmony Day on Monday, 20 March, is the celebration that recognises our diversity and brings together Australians from all different backgrounds. It's about inclusiveness, respect, and a sense of belonging for everyone. Did you know St Joseph's Waroona is represented by 9 different religions! To show our support, students are requested to wear ORANGE on Monday. No donations needed.